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Dear ........................:

You are cordially invited to attend the Thursday evening meet-
ings of the new local City-Wide STAR TREK Club:  Star Base Andromeda.
We, the members of the Andromedan Council, heartily invite you to
join our club.  We are presently holding meetings every Thursday
evening (except April 11) from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m., at the Bennett
Martin Library auditorium at 14th and “N” streets.

The City-Wide STAR TREK Club:  Star Base Andromeda was official-
ly created at 7:02 p.m. on February 7, 1974, with the ratification
of our Conceptual Constitution, which detailedly outlines the struc-
ture of our club.  Star Base Andromeda was organized to establish a
local union of STAR TREK fans and to serve as an organization through
which local people may obtain information regarding STAR TREK fan ac-
tivities throughout the world.

The City-Wide STAR TREK Club is structured as follows.  All of
the members of Star Base Andromeda comprise the Andromedan Council,
which is the adminstrative body of the club.  Each member has exact-
ly one vote, and decisions are made by majority vote.

The seven officers of the Executive Committee of Star Base An-
dromeda are:  Presidio, Treasurer, General Manager, Projects Super-
visor, Recording Secretary, Correspondence Committee Chairman, and
Editor.  The latter five officers are elected every six months, the
Presidio every two months, and the office of Treasurer is a permanent
office.  The Presidio presides over the meetings held by this club.

A STAR TREK Slide Show is held at every meeting, during which
members and visitors try to determine which episodes the slides are
from.  Various STAR TREK games, which can be played at club meetings,
have been created.  We are planning a Second City-Wide STAR TREK
Meeting — with free admission to the public — hopefully for some
time in the summer.

Star Base Andromeda is affiliated with the national STAR TREK
and science-fiction club, the Quai-Starmerian Network. We intend to
affiliate with various other national STAR TREK organizations, such
as the STAR TREK ASSOCIATION FOR REVIVAL.

For further information, or if you are interest in joining



Star Base Andromeda, write to our Post Office Box (80064), or drop
in at one of our meetings. We’d be happy to meet with you!

We hope you have enjoyed this introductory-type first issue of
our local newsletter.

Until we hear from you, Live Long and Prosper in STAR TREK!

Richard R. Heim Jr.  (Presidio)
Marvin J. Riedel (General Manager)
David G. Robinson  (Projects Supervisor)
Nancy E. Munden (Correspondence Committee Chairman,

Treasurer)
David R. Lowery  (Recording Secretary)
Agris Taurins (Editor)
Marvin Bishop


